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HB 3076 will provide balanced, thorough and sensible procedures to assure the gun 

licensing dealers in Oregon comply with background checks. Citizens in Oregon have 

a right to an administrative system which supports their wishes to be safe from 

untrained gun owners.  This supports the theory and elements which comprised 

Measure 114 which was supported by Oregon voters and which has been so 

tragically held up in court appeals since passage.  HB 3026 is a important 

administrative step moving forward.  Thank you! 


